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DOC20/679337 
 
Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attn: Rob Sherry 
 
15 July 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Sherry, 
 
New Warnervale Public School (SSD 9439): Submission of Community 
Communication Strategy in accordance with Condition B8 
 
I refer to New Warnervale Public School approved on the 1st May 2020. 
 
In accordance, with condition B8 of the Development Consent, the following document 
has been submitted to the Planning Secretary for information: 

• SSD 9349 - B8 - Community Communication Strategy - SINSW – Jul 2020 
 
The document has been reviewed internally by myself and the Compliance Team. 
 
Department of Education therefore submits the above document to the Planning 
Secretary for information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

David Wheeler  
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 
       


